
 

Dear Parents and community 

members,  

 

Each of the children have settled in 

very well to their classrooms and the 

routines of the school day.  The 

teachers and parents alike have 

commented on this and the 

associated ambience of peacefulness, 

usually connected to an engagement 

of students with their learning. It is a 

testament to the focus of OLN staff on 

the learning and the wellbeing of the 

children.  

 

The School Council òWelcome 

Barbequeó last Friday evening 

included a lovely ôend of the working 

week mealõ, in glorious weather. 

Thank you to the School Council and 

the many parents who were able to 

attend. The new families experienced 
a gracious  welcome. The evening 

provided an opportunity for teachers 

new to our school to socialise with 

eve ry one .  R ebecca  W i l l i a ms , 

Kindergarten, and Toni Mitchell, 

Stage 2 Blue were very pleased and 

excited by the welcome they received. 

The positive sense of community was 

indeed tangible and has a great 

benefit in adding to the value of the 

students learning environment.  

 

March 6 is the beginning of Catholic 

School Week during which parents 

and teachers will have another 

opportunity to gather. An opportunity 

for parents to make appointments 

with teachers will be communicated 

in the next School Newsletter. Should 

there be a reason to meet with a 
teacher earlier parents are invited to 

make an appointment via the school 

administration office.  

 

The Opening School Mass will be held 
in our refurbished Church on 

Wednesday 24 t h  February  at 

11:30a.m. At this time the 2016 

Student School Leaders, that is the 

School Captains and the Sports 

Captains, will be presented with their 

badges and their parents are 
especially invited to attend and if 

possible stay after Mass for a light 

lunch.   

 

In 2016 each student in Year 6 has a 

specific leadership role. Regularly 
these teams meet to collaborate, 

c o m m u n i c a t e  a n d  f u l f i l l 

responsibilities associated with their 

roles. This year these leaders will be 

receiving badges. The badges will be 

presented at the morning school 

assembly on Monday 29th February . 

 

Commencing this week classes will be 

developing skills to reflect on the 

gospel. This will assist in raising our 

understanding of the Gospels with 

the students. Parents and caregivers 

may recall last year the Gospel 

according to Mark being embedded in 

the R.E. lessons. One of the resources 

teachers will regularly use this year 

with their class is the ôthree minute 

retreatõ, an online resource of Jesuit 
Ministries.  Perhaps during Lent 

parents might also enjoy utilising the 

site http://www.loyolapress.com/3 -

m i n u t e - r e t r e a t s - d a i l y - o n l i n e -

prayer.htm  

 

Those planted in the house of the Lord 

shall flourish in the courts of our God.  

Ps 92: 13  

With best regards,  

 

Michael Cowley  

PRINCIPAL  

 

Our Lady of the 
Nativity School  
In the Parish of Our Lady of the Nativity  

òIn All Things May God Be Glorifiedó 
Term 1 Week 4  

 
Monday 15th  February 2016  

OLN Parish Priest  

Fr Paul Slyney  

The Core Value for this term is Respect. 
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Term 1 Week 4   

 Whatõs on this Fortnight! 

Tuesday  

16th February  

(Week 4)  

¶ Music  

¶ Banking  

Wednesday  

17th February  

¶ OLN School Canteen Open  

¶ Sport Stage 2  & Stage 3  

¶ OLN School Council AGM 7:15pm  

Thursday  

18th February  

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Sport ñKinder, Year 1, Year 2  

¶ Aboriginal Cultural Presentation 

Stage 2  

Friday  

19th February  

¶ Drama  

¶ Japanese   

¶ World Youth Day Fundraising 

Dinner  

Monday  

22nd February  

(Week 5)  

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Toddlers Group 8:45 -11am  

Tuesday  

23rd February  

¶ Nepean Zone Swimming Carnival, 

Glenbrook Pool  

¶ Music  

Wednesday  

24th February  

¶ OLN School Canteen Open  

¶ Sport Stage 2  & Stage 3  

¶ Opening School Mass  & Induction 

of School Leaders11:30am  

¶ School Council Meeting 7:15pm  

Thursday  

25th February  

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Sport ñKinder, Year 1, Year 2  

Friday  

26th February  

¶ Drama  

¶ Japanese   

¶ Diocesan Swimming Carnival  

Monday  

29th February  

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Toddlers Group 8:45 -11am  

¶ Yr 6 Leaders Induction Ceremony  

¶ Bulletin available online (after 

3pm)  

x  

School Banking day is 

Tuesday.  New savers 
welcome.  

A big thank you to Mrs 

Ranson who undertakes the 
role of Banking Supervisor 

fo r  our  schoo l .  We 
appreciate the time and 

effort she gives to this job.  

 

BANKING 2016  

STUDENT ATTENDANCE AT SCHOOL 

Lǘ ƛǎ ŀ ƭŜƎƛǎƭŀǝǾŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ōŜ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ƻƴ ǝƳŜΣ 
ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ Řŀȅ ǳƴƭŜǎǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ 
ƛǎ ǎƛŎƪΦ ²ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ŀōǎŜƴǘ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎκŎŀǊŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ 
ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
ŀōǎŜƴŎŜΦ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘƻ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ ƭŀǘŜ 
ƻǊ ƭŜŀǾŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŜŀǊƭȅ ŀƭǎƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ 
ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ 
ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκŎŀǊŜǊΦ LŦ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ ƛǎ 
ƴƻǘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘΣ ǘƘŜ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ƻǊ 
ǇŀǊǝŀƭ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ƛǎ ŜƴǘŜǊŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
Ŏƭŀǎǎ Ǌƻƭƭ ŀǎ ǳƴŜȄǇƭŀƛƴŜŘΦ  

Australia Post's delivery times have changed, which may cause a delay in 
some parents receiving their Term 1 School Fee statements later than 

usual.   This could be an extra 1-3 business days in most cases.  

RECEIPT OF SCHOOL FEE STATEMENTS  



 

OLN PARISH NEWS 

IMPORTANT DATES  

 

412YOUTH GROUP  will meet next on 
Friday, 5th Feb. 6.30-9.00pm in the Santa 
Maria Hall.  Young people from Year 7 to 
12 gather in a Catholic social environment 
that is safe, welcoming, and encourages 
connection, growth, celebration and fun!! 
 

The Youth Group is involved in a wide variety 
of          activities, and meet on a fortnightly 
basis in the school term at the Santa Maria 
Centre hall. 
 

Please call or text Damian on 0425 259 500 
for further information.  

 

Monday Prayer Groupñ4:15-5:15pm in the 
Parish Meeting Room  

(Sandi Mowbray 47592397) 

WednesdaysñChristian Meditationð 5-
6pm in the Santa Maria Outside Chapel 

(Terry OôDonnell 47587683) 

Josephites Associates: Lorraine Phillips 

   (0403 523 353) 

Visiting and Communion to the sick: 
Please contact the Parish Office on 

47591034 
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{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ нтǘƘ CŜōΦ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ŀƴǘŀ aŀǊƛŀ Iŀƭƭ ŀƊŜǊ 
ǘƘŜ ±ƛƎƛƭ aŀǎǎΦ  5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ŜƴǘǊŜŜ ƻǊ ŘŜǎǎŜǊǘ 
ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘΦ  CƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ  

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ {ƘƛŜƭŀ /ŀƳŜǊƻƴ птрф мпопΦ 

  Parish Priest:  Fr Paul Slyney  

 Sick Calls please phone  

        Fr Paul 0418 461 316  

Office: 254 Great Western Hwy,   

Lawson 2783  

Office Hours ð Thursday/Friday  

8.30am ð 4.30pm  

(Messages can be left on answering machine at any 

other time)  

Phone:  4759 1034     

Email:  olon3@bigpond.com  

 

 

WEEKEND MASSES  

(Saturday Vigil 5pm & Sunday 8.30am  

WEEKDAY MASS  

Thursday -  9am  

RECONCILIATION  

2nd & 4th Saturdays:  4 - 4.30pm  

 

 

BAPTISMS  

1st & 3rd Saturdays of the month  

By appointment - one monthõs notice 

 

 

MARRIAGES  

By appointment - six monthõs notice 

 

Josephite Associates:   Lorraine Phillips 

0403 523 353  

Visiting and Communion to the sick:   

Please phone the Parish Office (4759 1034) 

Catechist Co-ordinator: 

Tony Oxman    0498 355 627 

Youth Group Co-ordinator: 

Damian Moore     4759 3121 

 

Over 50ôs Group Co-ordinator: 

Paula Currie       0416 185 651   or   4758 9763 
 

mailto:olon@tpg.com.au


 

RE NEWS 

On 10 th  February, our liturgical year commenced 

with students participating in class based liturgies 

for Ash Wednesday. Each student attended a 

Liturgy of the Word, where they were able listen to 

the scriptures, join in prayer and receive the symbol 

of ashes on their forehead. Ash Wednesday marks 
the beginning of Lent and classes are now learning 

about this special season in their Religious 

Education units of work.  

Lent also sees the launch of Project Compassion 

for Caritas Australia. Fundraising boxes have been 

sent home to each family so that you can contribute 

to raising funds for the many important projects 

which Caritas oversee. Please send all boxes and 

money to the school office for banking.  

On Wednesday, 24 th  February , we will be 

celebrating the new school year with an Opening 

Mass in the OLN church at 11.30am. This Mass will 

also include the commissioning of our school and 

sport captains. Everyone is welcome.  

 

Come back to the  LORD your God.  

    He is kind and full of mercy;  

   He is patient and keeps his promise;  

    He is always ready to forgive and 
not punish.  (Joel 2: 13)  

 

Mrs Joanne Potts REC  

Just a reminder that to purchase books 
through Scholastics, only online 

payments  are acceptable.  NO CASH or 
CHEQUE payments can be accepted for 

Book Club orders.  

All parent dollars spent on Scholastic 
Bookclub earn the school valuable 
resources.  
 

The return date for Issue 1 Bookclub is 

Friday 19th February (Week 4) . 

BOOK CLUB NEWS 

SEE OUR WEBSITE   

www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au     

Email: oln@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Follow us on Facebook.  

World Youth Day Raffle Tickets  
We would appreciate the return of all Sold or Unsold tickets to the 
Office NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY 17TH FEBRUARY.   

The WYD Car Raffle will be drawn on Palm Sunday, 20th march 
2016.  

Thank you.  



 

Sports Fan Barbecue 15 th  June  

Dress up in your favourite sporting gear 

eg; footy shirt, karate uniform, snow 

jacket, tracksuit, Little Aôs uniform ï and 

enjoy a $2 sausage sandwich for lunch. 

If you change your address, home 
phone, mobile phones, email 

addresses or emergency contact 
details please let the School Office 

staff know at your very earliest 
convenience.  

In case of an emergency we want to 

be able to contact you in the most 
efficient manner.  
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Wƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŜŀŎƘ ahb5!¸ ŦǊƻƳ уΥпр ǘƻ ммŀƳ όŘǳǊƛƴƎ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘŜǊƳǎύ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ŀǊŜ DǊƻǳǇ wƻƻƳ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎΦ 
bŜǿ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ōŀōƛŜǎΣ ǘƻŘŘƭŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜ-
ǎŎƘƻƻƭŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ 
5ƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŜŀŎƘ ǿŜŜƪΦ 
CƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ wŜōŜŎŎŀ 
/ŀƴƴƛƴƎ ƻƴ 0406595218.  

    My School Lunch Box 

Info@myschoollunchbox.com.au 

NEW SUMMER MENU ITEMS 
AVAILABLE  

AVAILABLE  ON 
MONDAYS AND 
THURSDAYS  

School Fees 
Reminder to Parents/Guardians 

 
Please Note: As per the Catholic Education 
Office Parramatta school fee policy, a term's 
notice (10 school weeks) in writing must be 
given to the school before the removal of a 
student or a full term's fees will be payable. 
 
Special circumstances that would warrant 6 
weeks' notice include moving out of area due 
to employment transfer or sale of house. 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ CŜŜǎ ¢ŜǊƳ м нлмс 

The school fee statements for Term 1, 2016 have now 

been mailed. The due date for payment is on or before  

Monday 7th March, 2016.  
 

If you do not receive your account please contact 

the school office. 

 

The Catholic Education Office flexible payment plan 

will again be offered as a convenient option for the 

payment of 2016 fees.  All necessary information 

required to take part in the plan will be included with 

the Term 1 fee statement. 

 

If you are experiencing difficulties with the payment 

of your school fees, please do not hesitate to contact 

the office to arrange an appointment to discuss 

payment options. Please note that as part of this 

process you may be required to complete a Statement 

of Financial Position so that the School Fee Liaison 

Unit, Catholic Education Office Parramatta is aware 

of your current financial situation.  All information 

provided is treated with complete confidentiality.  

 

Please be advised that unless alternative arrangements 

have been made regarding the payment of your 

account it will be assumed that full payment will be 

made on or before the due date. Outstanding accounts 

will be forwarded to the Catholic Education Office 

for actioning. 

 

School fees can be paid by Bpay, Postbillpay, cash, 

EFTPOS or cheque.  
 



 

SPORTS DAYS 2016  

The School Photographer will be on site for our annual School 

Photo session on Thursday 3rd March (Week 6).  

During this coming week the individually personalised  envelopes will be sent home.  

Every student will be photographed whether they are purchasing photos or not, so 

please return your envelope even if it is empty.  

Students will need to be in their Summer Uniform, shoes polished and hair neatly 

presented.  

Envelopes for sibling photos can be collected from the school Office.  

There are a small number of blank individual envelopes available, however, as each 
child has their own labelled envelope, we would encourage you to use this one as a first 

preference.  

 

¢ƘŜ ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ {ƘƻǇ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻǇŜƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅǎ ƛƴ ¢ŜǊƳ м ŦǊƻƳ луΥолŀƳ Υ- 

 

5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ƎƻƻŘ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŀǊŜ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ 
ƭŜƊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ hŶŎŜΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǎŜƴŘ ƛƴ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƴƻǘ 
ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ  ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ǿŜŀǊΦ  

¢ƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ /ƭƻǘƘƛƴƎ tƻƻƭ ƛǘŜƳǎ ƻŦ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ƎƻƻŘ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ Ϸр ǇŜǊ 
ƛǘŜƳΦ  

CƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ǎƘƻǇΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ 
ŀƴŘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ƛƴ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΣ ŘŜǘŀƛƭƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŬƭƭŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ 
ŎƘƛƭŘ ƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ƛŦ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǳƴŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Ŭƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƻǊŘŜǊΦ  

UNIFORM SHOP  

SCHOOL PHOTOS TERM 1 WEEK 6  

OLN SPORTS NEWS  

Nepean Zone 
Swimming Carnival 
Tuesday 23rd February 2016 
Glenbrook Olympic Pool. Mr 
Baddock will be supervising our 
squad.  

 

 

²ŜŜƪ п 

²ŜŜƪ с 

²ŜŜƪ у 

²ŜŜƪ мл 

Sports days will be as follows for each class:  

Wednesday  - Stage 2 & Stage 3  

 

Thursday  - Kinder, Year 1 & Year 2  

 

Students wear their sports uniform on these 
days only.  



 

 

Principal School 

Wear  
2/66 Springwood Avenue  

Springwood  

NSW 2777 

Ph: 47513157 

 

             Dear Customer,  

 

Opening hours for Principal School Wear for 2016 are as below  

Opening hours Mon ð Fri 9am to 5pm, and Sat 9am ð 12.30pm.  

 

6th  Jan ð 20th Feb 2016 

18th April - 7th May 2016  

3rd Oct ð 22nd   Oct 2016  

 

Opening hours 9am to 5pm Tuesday & Thursday and 9am to 

12.30pm on Saturdays on the following dates  

 

22nd   Feb ð 16th April 2016  

            9th May ð 1st  October 2016  

24th  Oct ð 17th Dec 2016  


